

# The Presbyterian University of East Africa

P.O. Box 387- 00902, Kikuyu, Kenya

Phone: 020-2019433/2341510-11 (+254) 0723-799-904 (+254) 0733-552-223

Fax: 020-2192892 Website: www.puea.ac.ke Email: vc@puea.ac.ke

## Office of the Vice Chancellor

#### CIRCULAR TO ALL PUEA STAFF AND STUDENTS

### DATED 18<sup>TH</sup> DECEMBER, 2020

#### CHRISTMAS BREAK

I am pleased to inform all The Presbyterian University of East Africa (PUEA) staff (teaching and non-teaching) and students that we will break for Christmas holidays on Tuesday, 22<sup>nd</sup> December 2020 and resume duty on Monday, 4<sup>th</sup> January 2021 at 8:00 am.

You are advised that the University will not hold the End-of-Year PUEA Staff party as usual due to the COVID-19 pandemic protocols.

You are further advised that the Security, Maintenance, Catering, Farm and Housekeeping Sections will remain operational as essential service providers.

I wish you a merry Christmas and a blessed year 2021.

Thank you and God bless you.

Yours faithfully,

ICE CHANCELLOR
HETERSBYTERIAN UNIVERSITY
OF EAST AFRICA

Prof. John K. Mungania, PhD-Ed.; HSC [M. A.; M. Div.; B.A. (Hons)]

Vice Chancellor, PUEA